GSC GENERAL MEETING MAY 17TH, 2022

(held at Paul Jehlen's residence)

Board Members:

- Commodore Linda Gossett: Present
- Vice Commodore Paul Jehlen: Present
- Rear Commodore David Notman: Absent
- Secretary Tabitha Jones: Present
- Treasurer Ben Bowen: Present
- Past Commodore Eric Kobrin: Absent
- Director Mary Brown: Absent
- Director Bob Schudy: Present
- Director Kim Golodner: Present
- Lake Operations Director Luis Oliveira: Absent

Past Commodores Present: Phil Decker and Ben Bowen

Present on Zoom: Tabitha Jones

Meeting Called to Order: 7:06 pm

Commodore's Comments - Linda Gossett

- Linda discussed back to racing
 - O Bob is working hard getting us back on track for sailing
 - o Introduction of new guests

Secretary's Report – Tabitha Jones

April minutes were posted

Treasurer's Report – Ben Bowen

- General Fund \$1,622.
- Sailor's Point Lake Fund \$23,972.
- Vanguard: \$199,530.

Bills and Duties:

- Sent 2021 tax forms to Randy Rupp
 - o We will be billed \$500+ for tax preparation
 - o 2021 Federal Taxes owed and paid \$4,519.
- Insurance Premium paid \$3,026.
- Storage already paid thru 7/1/2022
 - o Switching to quarterly payments

`

Membership Committee

- Active Member Families 56 thru 2023
- Sent renewal reminders to 52 members
- Ben discussed membership trending report
- Ben has GSC stickers if anyone wants any
- Asking for a volunteer for GSC Tiller Tales news letter

Ocean Race Committee - Paul Jehlen

- Paul thank you Bob for an amazing job
- Ben has created a listing of who own boats
- Saturday's race cancelled due to the weather
- Cruising Crew Committee

Social Committee - Joy Quackenbush

No new updates

Cruising Committee – Phil Decker

- Dinghy Run is on June 4th at Riverland Woods boat ramp; lunch at the Rustic Inn Crab House
- Phil will send out the information
- Phil and Kay are hosting a Memorial Day open house

Lake Committee - Luis Oliveira

No report

Old Business - Linda Gossett

None

New Business - Linda Gossett

- Linda discussed the flag ship officer's by-laws and the requirements of them to attend the meetings
 - Rear commodore David Notman respectively stepped down due to other obligations
 - O Linda recommended Hunter Quackenbush as a replacement for the "Rear Commodore" position and was voted in
 - O Ben will be sending out an email for anyone wanting to purchase burgees, hats and polos
 - O Paul Jehlen asked for a contact listing of new members

This meeting was adjourned at 7:34 pm by Commodore Linda Gossett

Respectfully submitted by, Tabitha Jones

.